
 

Upcoming

Events
 

20-27 March

NAPLAN

 

Friday 24 March

Interschool sport

 

Wednesday 29 March 

P&C Easter raffle tickets

on sale

 

Friday 31 March

Harmony Day

 

Tuesday 4 April

P&C Easter Donations Due

 

Wednesday 5 April

P&C Easter raffle wrapping

and draw

 

Thursday 6 April

Last day of Term 1 for

students

P&C Crazy Sock Day 

(gold coin donation)

 

 

 

Term 1 last assembly

 

 

Wk 10-  Thursday 6 April 

ANZAC Assembly
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Congratulations to these 2 EC

superstars for receiving a book reward

for always making green choices. Great

job!!

.
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EC1EEEECCCC1111EC1
EC1 are starting to learn the common language for T4W. We have learnt actions to

once upon a time, finally, first. next and unfortunately. 

Talk for Writing is a unique process that uses spoken activities to develop writing

skills. Quality writing is created by first expanding and developing students’ oral

language skills and then teaching the necessary steps for exceptional sentence,

paragraph and text construction.
 
 
 

UNFORTUNATELY ONCE UPON A TIME

FIRST

NEXT
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B Block have started their STEAM journey for 2023 with an amazing start.

The focus for Mrs Walker's group was using 3D shapes to make liveable habitats.

The children used different recyclable materials and shapes to make homes and birdhouses and dog kennels.

They planned in their first session and used the remaining two sessions to build their amazing creations.

The children worked in groups of two and here are some photos of our creations! 
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Kiya

Hello

Amazing performance by C3 at our last assembly. Dancing and singing to the song “This is me” from the

The Greatest Showman. From dazzling hats to smooth and groove moves, these students really know how

to entertain. Thank you all.

Continuing the celebration…

With a TERRIFIC  94% attendance we crown C3 as our winners of the attendance champions trophy.

A great way to start the year!

Following closely were C2- 93.8%, B3- 92%, EC3 Blue 91.8%, EC3 Red- 90%
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Dear Parents and Carers 

NAPLAN

Well NAPLAN is well underway, and Mr Melling and Mr Scotland have done a fantastic job organising the testing

schedule and the students have been giving it their best shot. Well done Mr Scotland, Mr Melling, and students.

The NAPLAN tests run over three weeks and students now use electronic devices to complete the tests as the

system has moved away from paper-based tests. 

Sports Carnival

I would like to wish all our students the best for the inter-school sports carnival that will be occurring on the

24th of March. I know that all the teams representing our school will do their best to represent our school well,

and I know they will display good sportsmanship.

ANZAC Assembly

Mr Riley and Mr Melling are very busy organising our next ANZAC assembly and I know that it will be very well

done, as it always is. I would like to thank Mr Riley and Mr Melling for all their work in this area. The assembly will

be held 6th April. 

Harmony Day

Harmony Day is being held on the 31st of March and Mrs Walker has organised posters to go out to all the

students. As a school we look forward to celebrating Harmony Day with the students. Thank you Mrs Walker for

all you do. 

Kind regards

Glen Read
 
 

 
 

MESSAGE FROM PRINCIPAL GLEN READ

MESSAGE FROM ASSOCIATE PRINCIPAL CAROLINE CHURCHILL
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Thank you to all those families who contact the school, teacher, or use one of our 
on-line platforms to let us know when their child is away. It is truly appre ciated.

K ind regards,

Caroline Churchill

Of fice Superstars. Thank you to all the students who work to the best of their ability and demonstrate

our Yale values: 

BE YOUR BEST BE CARING BE RESPONSIBLE BE RESPECTFUL

We love students succeeding at Yale and these fabulous learners came to the office to share their

success. Big smiles and lots of stickers always make for a great day. Keep up the great work everyone.
 
 
 

MESSAGE FROM ASSOCIATE PRINCIPAL CAROLINE CHURCHILL



Well done to the Year 5 students of C3 for

their outstanding assembly item

performance last week. 

Dancing and playing instruments to the song

"This Is Me" from The Greatest Showman,

the performance sent out a very important

message to everybody - Be proud of who you

are! 

We are all beautiful and wonderful in our own

unique way and we must not allow other

people to bring us down. 

You are all superstars C3, and you certainly

showed it through your performance.
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Thank you to those who attended our canteen meeting on Monday. The purpose of the meeting was to

look at ways to improve or change the canteen menu to improve sales. We had some great feedback,

but will be putting together a survey soon to go out to families. Please help out by completing the

survey when you receive it.

Our first fundraising event for the year will be our Annual Easter Raffle. We are asking for donations of

Easter eggs or Easter items that could be used in the raffle. If you could please drop all donations off to

the canteen by 9am Tuesday 4th April. Tickets will be sold in the New Undercover Area next to the

canteen before school from Wednesday 29th March - $2 a ticket or 3 for $5. Winners will be drawn on

Wednesday 5th April and prizes will be delivered to students in their class. We are looking for volunteers

to wrap raffle prizes on Wednesday 5th April, so if you are able to help, please let us know on our

Facebook page or speak to a member of the P&C.

We will also be holding a Free Dress Day on Wednesday 5th April. The theme will be Crazy Sock Day!!!

Students are invited to wear clothes of their choice with their crazy socks for a gold coin donation,

which will be collected by the P&C.

The P&C thanks you for your support!
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YALE PRIMARY SCHOOL P&C 

Is your year K- 5 child leaving Primary School at the end of Term 1 2023?

Name of student:_____________________________________________________________________________________________________

Student Form/Class:_________________________________________________________________________________________________

Destination School (if known):___________________________________________________________________________________

Final Date at Yale PS:________________________________________________________________________________________________

Thank you for letting us know!

LEAVING YALE?LLLLEEEEAAAAVVVVIIIINNNNGGGG YYYYAAAALLLLEEEE????LEAVING YALE?
 



COMMUNITY NEWS

SOCCER ACADEMY SPECIALIST PROGRAM

Lynwood Senior High School Soccer Academy is holding trials for Year 6 students only on
Thursday 4th May 2023 in Term 2.
We welcome interested Year 6 2023 students to apply.
Parents/Carers can find our application through our website www.lynwood.wa.edu.au under
Specialist Programs. 
All applications can be emailed to Bree.Faranda@education.wa.edu.au along with the
student’s most current school report.
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mailto:Bree.Faranda@education.wa.edu.au

